
Calvary Memorial Church

4001 Washington Avenue  ! Racine WI 53405 ! 262.637.7226

May 24, 2020
Prelude—He Keeps Me Singing Joanie Forsyth

Welcome

Hymn #622—He Lives  Mixed Quartet
Cassy Gauthier, Abby Lewis, Pat Faulk, Dan Mouw

Scripture—Psalm 84 Pastor Ethan Davis

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus  Mixed Quartet

Scripture—II Corinthians 4:16-18 Pastor Patrick Faulk

Sermon

Benediction—Christ, We Do All Adore Thee  Mixed Quartet

Office will be closed Mon, May 25.

Sunday worship services will begin again next Sun, May 31, at 10:30 am.

Save Yourself a Trip! Our goal is to have someone in the office during regular
office hours, but those hours are becoming more sporadic. Please call ahead to make
sure someone will be here to assist you.

DATE CHANGE

SonRock VBS/July 27-31
Contact Cassy Gauthier at 262.930.8294 if you have questions.

Bible Reading: Acts 3-5

70th Anniversary—Henry & Eleanor Anderson will be celebrating their 70th

wedding anniversary on June 17. Please send cards to: 3333 Wheelock Dr, Racine,
53405.

Gardening!—17 flats of flowers are ready to be planted in our CMC gardens. Due
to the rainy forecast, planting days will be spontaneous. If you are interested in
helping plant flowers, call Deb at 262.637.1829 or email  klewis760@gmail.com with
the days & times you are available.

Harvest Outreach—CMC took 62 lbs of food to Harvest Outreach this week.
Harvest Outreach hours will be Mon, Thur, & Fri – 9:30 to 11:30. If you need food,
go to the east side of the bldg, honk twice. Someone will come out to check your ID
and the number of people in your family.

Shepherds College Spring Greenhouse Plant Sale thru June 27. Every Thur
& Fri, noon to 6 pm, and 9 am to 3 pm on Sat. If possible use the phone-in and same-
day parking lot pick-up service. Locate the plant list at:

shepherdscollege.edu/blog/2020-shepherds-college-greenhouse-plant-sale

Call 262.878.6378 to place an order during open hours, pay with a credit card, and
schedule pickup two or more hours from time of the call. At the scheduled  pick-up
time, park in marked parking spaces, call the phone number on the sign,  give your
name & parking space number. Plants & receipt will be taken out to the vehicle.

The Church Library will be open Mondays, 1:30-3; and Wednesdays, 11-1. If you
need another time, call the church office or Susan James at 262.632.3666 and she
will arrange it for you.

Face Masks—If you make face masks and would like to share them with CMC,
please wash them and put them in individual sandwich bags and turn them into the
office. We also have a chance to bless the medical community. If you are interested,
please contact Linda Specht in the church office for very specific details.

 [If you have 1/8" - 1/4" elastic to share, please let us know – thank you!]

Graduates—Are you graduating from high school, college, or grad school? Or are
you the parent of such a graduate? We plan to publish this information in next
Sunday’s bulletin (May 31); so please call or email the office with the name of the
graduate, the school, degree earned, and special honours of distinction by this Wed,
May 27.

2020 Financial Report – Week #20
Budget needs: $12,987/Offering: $8,491

YTD Budget $259,740/YTD Income: $274,336

YTD Expenses:$193,738 (as of 4.30.2020)
Weeks’ Reserves – 13.89 (as of 4.30.2020)

2020 Mission Seminar Needs:$4,800/Gifts: $2732

Nathan Joy James - Teaching Pastor – nathanjoyjames@cmcracine.org 

Patrick Faulk - Family Ministries’ Pastor – patfaulk@cmcracine.org 

Ethan Davis – Students’ Pastor – ethandavis@cmcracine.org

Dan Mouw – Music Pastor – dmouw@wi.rr.com

Eldon & Becky Porter – Missionaries-at-large – eldon.becky@gmail.com

cmc@cmcracine.org 

At the Calvary Memorial Church every believer is a MINISTER or is becoming a MINISTER

“...preparing God’s people for works of service, so that the body of Christ may be built up until we all reach unity in the

faith and in the knowledge of the Son of God and become mature, attaining to the whole measure of the fullness of Christ.”
Ephesians 4:12-13


